

Bunny Bunch Daycare Newsletter

June 2014



Important News

- A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who participated in the St. Jude Trike a Thon. We have such generous families. Thank you for supporting such a good cause.
- We will be having a summer picnic with games and good food on Friday, June 20th! Look for more information to come!
- With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you leave a pair of sneakers in your child's cubby! Thank you.
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance.
- Movin and Groovin will be held June 4th and 18th.
- Gymnastics will be held every Thursday.
- Graduation is here! Thursday, June 12th at 6pm. It will be held in the Starpoint Middle School Auditorium. Graduates are expected to arrive at 5pm for a practice run! We can't wait!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Phillip

TODDLER: Olivia

PRE K 3: Annabella

PRE K 4: Cristofaro

Star Teacher!!!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher, Miss Diane!
Miss Diane has been a part of the Bunny Bunch
family since its inception! Miss Diane has a kind
disposition that the kids really gravitate towards.
She is a very reliable employee. She never calls in
and is always willing to stay later to help out! She
loves all the children and they all love her right
back! Miss Diane has a vast repertoire of songs and
stories that she often shares with the children. She is
very easy to work and get along with. Her kind
nature makes her loved by all! We don't know
what we would do without our Miss Diane! Keep up
the good work Miss Diane! We love you!!!



Birthdays!

Happy 1st Birthday to Payton! Bella R. and Olivia are turning 2 this month! Connor will be 3! We also would like to wish Miss Michele a very happy Birthday this month!

Infant News

This month the theme in the Infant room is "Butterflies and Bumble Bees." The babies will be busy exploring the world of insects. They will be listening to stories such as "Peek-a Bug," "Flutter by, Butterfly," and "Bugs, Bugs, Bugs," Some of the fun exciting activities planned include making footprint butterflies, honeycomb beehives, caterpillars, and of course, a special Father's Day gift. The babies will also get to have some outdoor play time on the grass and with some water! Kool-Aid painting is also on the agenda for this month. When it's time to sing, we'll be adding a few new songs to our circle time. Those are "Five Busy Honey Bees" and "The Caterpillar Song!"



The sun is shining and the baby room is proud to announce that Phillip is their Star of the Month! Phillip is a brown haired blue eyed peanut who just loves to snuggle. Phillip is a happy boy. He loves to cuddle with his teachers and watch his friends play. Since starting here, Phillip has started to babble and is now working on sitting up! We know it won't take him long! He enjoys playing with the sensory balls, and anything that makes noise! Phillip is a very calm baby with an easy going personality. He loves to sit and take in all that is going on around him. Keep up the good work Phillip. We love you!!!

Toddler News

The theme this month in the Toddler room is "All about Animals." The weekly themes, which will keep our toddlers busy this month, include: "Butterflies," "Reptiles," "Bugs," and "Birds." Miss Tonia will have the toddlers exploring a variety of different animals. Each week the toddlers will learn about all the wonders nature has to offer. Some of the fun activities include making tissue paper butterflies, bumble bees and bird feeders. There will be lots of outdoor time! They will also be working especially hard on their Father's Day gifts. The Toddlers cannot wait to get going on this month's fun activities.



Who shines brighter than the sun in the Toddler room? Why it's Olivia, our Toddler Star of the Month! Liv is a blond haired blue eyed cutie pie with the most kissable of cheeks! She is quite the sweetie. She loves to give hugs and kisses to all her teachers. She always has a smile on her face and is always in a good mood! Olivia loves to play with the babies and kitchen center. She likes to rock her babies, sing to them and read to them. This smart cookie knows all her letters and her numbers. Just ask her to recite them, and she will. This silly girl likes to try and make her friends and teachers laugh. Keep up the good work Olivia! We love you!!!

PREK3&4 News

June is here and a new month of excitement is about to unfold! The Pre K 4 students have been practicing and preparing very hard for their graduation. We will miss all of our preschool friends that are moving on to Kindergarten. We send them off with a pocketful of smiles and an abundance of curiosity as well as enthusiasm for a new adventure in learning. Good Luck class of 2014!

With the close of the preschool year comes the start of our summer program. For the summer months, the Pre K 3 &4 classes will be joining together and will follow the same monthly and weekly themes and activities. The emphasis will be on small group work which will allow us to focus on each child's individual needs. Each child will participate in 4–5 centers each day along with making cool crafts, playing games and participating in fun outdoor activities. The children will continue to work on numbers, colors, letters, shapes, and rhyming, along with gross and fine motor skills. Our goal is to reinforce the previous year's learning, while preparing your child for the coming school year.

"Jump into Summer" is the theme for the month of June. Our weekly themes include "Birds," "Bugs," "Weather," and "Summer Fun." The first few weekly themes will help us explore nature and all its fascinating learning experiences. The children will also be busy as they make a special Father's Day gift. Also, during the summer months, some outdoor activities may involve water play. We will give you advance notice so that an extra change of clothes, or swimwear is provided that day. We are looking forward to a fun, exciting and busy first month of summer!





Hip Hip Horray! Annabella is the Pre K 3 Star of the Month! Annabella is a brown haired brown eyed beauty with quite an eye for fashion. She can always be seen in the most adorable of tutus, leggings and shoes! Also, you can often see "Bells" walking around carrying a purse and talking on her "cell phone!" She has quite the imagination. She puts that imagination to use during craft time as well. She likes to paint, color and play with play dough. This little girl is one intelligent child! She is learning how to write her name and she knows all her shapes and colors! Keep up the good work Bella! We love you!!!



Pre K 4 is ready to soar with their Star of the Month, Cristofaro! Cris is a handsome little boy with short brown hair and hazel eyes! Cris is a smiley little boy who always has stories to tell and loves to make his friends laugh. Cris is a very loving and caring friend and big brother. He likes to make sure everyone is happy and having a good time, especially his little sister, Lexi! Cristofaro can recognize and write his name, as well as his numbers, shapes, letters and colors. We have no doubt that Cris is more than ready for Kindergarten. Keep up the good work Cristofaro! We love you!!!

Marvelous May Days







The kids had a fun time riding their bikes for a good cause!



Pre K 3 made fire breathing dragons during their Fairy Tale Party!



Sir Connor, the brave and fearless Knight.



Princesses Riley and Penni.







Releasing our Butterflies and having fun in the sun!